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Chipping Barnet Residents Forum

6 July 2016

Members Present:-

Councillor Lisa Rutter (Chairman)

Councillor Caroline Stock (Vice-Chairman)

1. Barnet Adult Social Care Consultation
The Residents Forum noted the information contained in the Issues List with 
regard to consulting on proposals for the future delivery of adult social care in the 
Borough.

Dawn Wakeling, Commissioning Director, elaborated on the issues faced by the 
Service and informed the Forum that two consultation events would be held, one 
at Chipping Barnet Library at 2.30pm on 7 July and a second event at Hendon 
Town Hall at 6.30pm on 12 July.

It was also noted that the consultation exercise was scheduled from mid May until 
the beginning of August.

2. Brunswick Park Road 
The Forum considered the issue raised  by Juliet Liddon and represented by Ray 
Liddon at the Meeting, along with the response detailed in the Issues List, with 
regard to the Council consulting residents on the possibility of introducing a 
20mph zone on this road.

The Chairman stated that she hadn’t been made aware by either of the schools in 
the area of any problems.

Officers confirmed that schools with Travel Plans were always prioritised when 
considering such schemes and the schools in this area did not score highly 
enough.

It was also noted that there was a problem with the VAS signs in the area. This 
would be rectified with the data being supplied to ward Councillors and local 
residents.

Records of accidents in the area could also be supplied, subject to copyright.

Finally, Officers reported that they could look at 20mph restrictions, subject to 
funding being available.

ACTION: LISA WRIGHT
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The responses in the issues list and those detailed at the meeting were 
noted.

3. Baxendale, London 
The Forum considered the issue raised by Peter Cramb, along with the response 
detailed in the Issues List regarding yellow line parking restrictions becoming 
unenforceable.

Officers reported that when the lines across the Borough were consolidated into a 
new Traffic Management Order in December 2014, a section of Baxendale was 
omitted in error. Officers would rectify the lack of legislative backing for a single 
yellow line in Baxendale in August 2016 and the matter should be concluded by 
the end of September.

The responses in the issues list and those detailed at the meeting were 
noted.

4. Date of Next Meeting
It was noted that the next meeting would be held on 26 October, 2016 at Hendon 
Town Hall, as works were due to commence at Chipping Barnet Library.

Alternative local venues would be explored for the meetings in January and March 
2017.

ACTION: GOVERNANCE

The meeting finished at 6.51pm


